

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

**1. Choose the correct answer.**

Read the text and answer the questions.

**Great holidays!**

Three readers write about their holidays.

**A Jade**

I like beach holidays and my favourite place is Saint Lucia. It's an island in the Caribbean. My parents took me and my brother there two years ago and then again last year. It was great because everyone speaks English! The food was brilliant, especially the fish, and the beaches were clean with not many people! It was a bit too hot for me, but it was better than rain! I still email a girl called Penny who was in the same hotel as we were. One day, we're both going to go back.

**B Ellie**

A few months ago I went to an English town called Lyme Regis for a three-day school trip. It's got a beach where you can find very old rocks. I bought a very old and pretty one in a shop. There's also a rock museum there, which we went to. We only had one sunny day and we ate fish and chips by the sea! It was fun, but afterwards I didn't feel very well! I'd like to go again, but if I do, I won't eat fish! And next time I'd like to stay in a hotel, not in a tent.

**C Judy**

I first went to France with my school when I was eleven and it was amazing. It was cool to speak to the people in French! Last year I went again and stayed with my French friend. She lives in a small town by the sea. It's usually very quiet, but there were a lot of people. It was sunny and warm all the time, which I loved. Just before we came home I fell down some steps and broke my arm. I hope I can go back next year, maybe with my family, but I'll be more careful!

**1. Which person:**

met a new friend on holiday?

- A. Jade
- B. Ellie
- C. Judy

**2. went camping?**

- A. Jade
- B. Ellie
- C. Judy

**3. went somewhere that wasn't crowded?**

- A. Jade
- B. Ellie
- C. Judy

**4. had an accident while on holiday?**

- A. Jade
- B. Ellie
- C. Judy

5. went on a recent holiday with her school?

- A. Jade
- B. Ellie
- C. Judy

6. What can you find at the beach of Lyme Regis?

.....

7. What was the weather like in Saint Lucia?

.....

**2. Write the sentence as either an intention (I) or a prediction (P).**

1. My brother / travel / to India / soon. (I)

---

---

2. I'm sure / you / love / the food in Japan. (P)

---

---

3. Our neighbours / not / be at home / this weekend. (I)

---

---

4. Maria and her mother / probably / not spend / very long here. (P)

---

---

5. Dad / buy / our train tickets / online? (I)

---

---

6. your visitors / arrive / on time? (P)

---

---

**3. Complete the sentences with these words.**

|                                |
|--------------------------------|
| can   can't   could   couldn't |
|--------------------------------|

1. We \_\_\_\_\_ play tennis today because it was too wet.
2. Good morning. How \_\_\_\_\_ I help you?
3. I \_\_\_\_\_ go to the party tonight.
4. \_\_\_\_\_ the children go skiing when they were on holiday?
5. Ivan \_\_\_\_\_ speak any English when he arrived in London.
6. I'm sorry, but you \_\_\_\_\_ borrow my bike today. I need to use it.
7. I \_\_\_\_\_ run quickly when I was younger, but I can't now.
8. Climbing a mountain \_\_\_\_\_ sometimes be dangerous.
9. \_\_\_\_\_ you do lots of different sports when you were at school?

**4. Complete the blog with the present perfect form of the words in brackets.**

Yesterday, I had a very interesting talk with my grandfather. He \_\_\_\_\_ (have) a very interesting life. He \_\_\_\_\_ (be) to all of the continents except Antarctica. He and my grandma \_\_\_\_\_ (visit) some amazing places. Grandma says that Iceland is the most interesting country she \_\_\_\_\_ (ever / see). They often go back there because they \_\_\_\_\_ (make) some very good friends there. Their friends \_\_\_\_\_ (often / come) to this country, too, and \_\_\_\_\_ (tell) me a lot about their country. My grandpa \_\_\_\_\_ (write) a book about their travels. I \_\_\_\_\_ (not read) it yet, but I am going to take it on holiday and read it then.

**5. Make first conditional sentences.**

1. if / Lisa / have a cold / I / look after the children / .

---

---

---

2. you / need / your umbrella / if you / go out / today / .

---

---

3. what / the teacher / say / if / the children / not do / their homework / ?

---

---

4. if / I / make a cheese sandwich / you / have one / too / ?

---

---

5. the new restaurant / open / next Monday / if / everything / be / ready / .

---

---

**6. Match these words with the sentences.**

A. badminton B. coach C. cycling D. diving E. helmet F. hockey G. judo H. referee  
I. skiing J. surfing

1. You need a bike for this sport. \_\_\_\_\_
  2. In this sport, you try to hit a ball into a net. \_\_\_\_\_
  3. You need a board to do this sport. \_\_\_\_\_
  4. Top players of this sport wear a black belt. \_\_\_\_\_
  5. You use a racket when you play this sport. \_\_\_\_\_
  6. People need to go underwater to do this sport. \_\_\_\_\_
  7. You do this sport on snow. \_\_\_\_\_
  8. This person helps people get better at a sport. \_\_\_\_\_
  9. This person makes decisions about a game (for example, if a goal is really a goal or not). \_\_\_\_\_
  10. People wear this on their heads when they do some sports. \_\_\_\_\_
-

**7. Choose the correct word to complete the sentences.**

1. This food is boiling <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_. I can't eat it.

1. **A.** hot **B.** cold

2. It's freezing <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ outside. Put on a coat!

1. **A.** cool **B.** cold

3. It's quite <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ outside so I'll wear a T-shirt.

1. **A.** cold **B.** warm

4. I would like a nice <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ drink, like lemonade.

1. **A.** warm **B.** cool

5. I'm feeling <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_. Can you open the window, please?

1. **A.** hot **B.** cold

**8. Choose the correct words to complete the text.**

Let's <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ breakfast now – coffee, toast and some <sup>2</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ fruit – and then <sup>3</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ a walk. I think I need some fresh <sup>4</sup>\_\_\_\_\_. And we both need to <sup>5</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ some exercise. But I also need to <sup>6</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ time to relax, too!

1. **A.** have **B.** go

2. **A.** fried **B.** fresh

3. **A.** go **B.** go for

4. **A.** time **B.** air

5. **A.** make **B.** get

6. **A.** find **B.** do

**9. Choose one of the two options and write:****A. You want to invite your English friend, Alex, to visit you next year. Write an email to Alex.**

In your email:

- ask Alex to visit you
- say when is the best time to come
- say what you can do together Write

**35 words** or more.

**B. You are going on a school trip to Cordoba. Email your friend about the trip:**

How are you going?

Where are you staying?

For how long are you going?

What are you going to do?

Write **35 words** or more.

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---